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        Monday 18th March 2019 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

     Early leave for Year 11 students 

 

Over the next two weeks, our Year 11 students will be sitting their final set of pre-public 

examinations to fully prepare them for the rigour and challenge of the upcoming summer 

exams.   

During this time, you can support your child by encouraging attendance at revision 

sessions, ensuring there is a quiet space at home for working and that your child is 

sleeping well. Please also remind them that they can collect stickers for their hard work as 

part of the ’50 Hour Challenge’ and successful completion of this will gain them a free 

prom ticket. 

As wellbeing is a priority of the school we would like to offer the opportunity for Year 11 

students to leave school early at 13.10pm on Friday 22ndMarch and Friday 29th March. If 

this is not possible the students can be supervised in school until 2.50pm. 

Many thanks for your continued support,  

 

Katie Foster 

Assistant Headteacher – Developing People 

 


